MEMO from Board Secretary

LY A .
Mackenzie Vdlley

Environmental Impact Review Board

Date: January 15, 2003

To: Laura Pitkanen, Resource Management Coordinator,
Deh Cho First Nations

Re: Item #71, WesternGeco Public Registry
Message:
Hi Laura:

Here is the document you requested a copy of. I have also enclosed the up-dated Public
Registry list for the WesternGeco EA.

Let me know if you require anything further.

Thank you.

Susan Hunt

Secretary

Mackenzie Valley Environmental
Impact Review Board

(867) 766- 7050

shunt@mveirb.nt.ca



